Loxdale Primary School
Dudley Street, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 OAU
Phone: (01902) 558570

Email: loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Headteacher: Mrs P Scott

Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 2 Visit to Kingswood - November 2024

Following previous successful visits, we are planning to take Year 2 on an overnight visit to Kingswood Nursery and Infant Centre.
Kingswood offers a safe and welcoming environment for children to explore the rural outdoors. It provides valuable learning
opportunities, encouraging children to develop their independence and allowing them the excitement of sharing a night away from
home with their friends and teachers.

Year 2 Sycamore will leave Loxdale at 9:30am on Monday 25™ November and will return by 3:30pm on Tuesday 26™
November.

Year 2 Oak will leave Loxdale at 9:30am on Wednesday 27 November and will return by 3:30pm on Thursday 28™
November.

School has considerably subsidised the cost of this residential visit for each child, therefore we are only asking parents for a
contribution of £50.

To secure your child a place on the visit, please can you make a deposit payment of £15 by using our Arbor app and tick the box to
consent to your child going on this residential visit. Please note we will not accept any cash payments in school.

Payment schedule (or the £50 can be paid in full)

£15 deposit by Friday 18™ October

First instalment of £17.50 by Monday 4™ November
Final instalment of £17.50 by Monday 18™ November

The balance will be required to be paid in full by Monday 18™ November.

There will be a meeting on Monday 21st October at 3.45pm to discuss the visit in more detail and so you can see the
timetable of the visit. There will be some paperwork to fill in at the end of the meeting.

Yours sincerely

Miss C Cowley
Assistant Headteacher
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